Grail

Against Sycamore Penasquitos Route # 3 going through Park Village

community
1 message

Henry L <henrychong234@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 11, 2015 at 10:28 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

Dear Sir or Madam,

We live in the Park Village neighborhood in Rancho Penasquitos CA 92129. We have noticed that SDG&E
proposes to build a 230 kV across the Park Village. WE DO NOT ACCEPT this proposal due to:

- The very high voltage leads to extremely large magnetic fields. Hence, it will cause serious negative effects on
our health.

- Park village road is the backbone and only way to go in and out of Park Village community. The construction
will cause a huge traffic problems, especially in emergency cases

- The construction seriously impacts our daily life and our health concerns

- It will also extremely degrade the living quality and standards; also negatively impacts to our property value.

We are totally AGAINST this proposal. If this route is selected, we will take legal actions against this.

Thank you and best regards





